
You’re  invited  to  the
Mattapoisett Land Trust’s 9th
Annual  Salty’s  Silvery  Moon
Soiree

For more information you can contact the Land
Trust by email at info@mattlandtrust.org or
call 774-377-9191 and leave a message.

Salty the Seahorse and the Mattapoisett Land Trust once again
wish to invite children of all ages to join us for what has
become a fall tradition of fun in the firelight on Saturday,
October 24, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. at Dunseith Gardens (Route
6 at North Street). The Land Trust will provide the cooking
fires,  with  hay  bale  seating,  and  the  ingredients  for
“S’mores”  as  well  as  cider  as  a  healthy  thirst  quencher.
Entertainment  will  include  music  and  storytelling  by  Toby
Gills.  Entrance  to  the  property  will  be  illuminated  by
luminaria created by the students at Center School.
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All are welcome. Guests need to park off site, so please bring
a flashlight to help you return to your car and for safety on
the grounds..


